
Save the Date for STEM Night! 
 

WHO: All Bethesda Students (aka scientists). 

WHEN: Thursday, March 30th, 2023 from 6:30 pm– 8:00 pm.  

Students with projects should bring them to the gym on 

the morning of March 30th. 
*Quiet session - 6:00-6:30 for families with students that are sensitive to noise and crowds.  

WHERE: Bethesda Elementary Gym and Cafeteria. 

WHAT: STEM Night (the event formerly known as Science Fair is a 

showcase of our students’ scientific abilities. 
 

Students are encouraged to participate in STEM Night by completing investigations 
at home as individuals or with friends, siblings, parents, etc.  As in prior years, 
information packets with possible ideas and steps to follow to help guide scientific 
inquiry are posted on the BE website. 
https://www2.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/schools/bethesdaes/news-index/2020/march/2019-stem-night/  

STEM stands for Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics.  We are 
encouraging students to choose topics to investigate that will allow them to 
incorporate any and all of these areas and skills. 

As a convenience to families, the BE PTA will be selling a limited quantity of tri-fold 
science back boards on Fridays, beginning 3/3, from 8:40 am - 8:55 am in the school 
lobby ($5 each, cash only).  Boards can also be purchased from most office supply 
and craft stores. 

Please note that during the day ALL students who created projects will have the 
opportunity to visit with scientists to share their project.  In addition, all students 
will have the chance to visit the gym to see all the STEM projects on display.   
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